
 

 

24 February 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 

London Extravaganza – Friday 10 March 2017 

 

We are organising an exciting London Extravaganza for all year 7 students on Friday 10th March 

2017. Details of the venues that students will be visiting is detailed below: 

 

7C Tower Bridge and HMS Belfast Carshalton Station on Thameslink 

7E Horniman Museum Minibus and Wallington Station on Southern 

7F The Globe and Tate Modern Carshalton Station on Thameslink 

7M Natural History Museum Morden Station on the London Underground 

7N Natural History Museum Morden Station on the London Underground 

7P Science Museum Morden Station on the London Underground 

7R Science Museum Morden Station on the London Underground 

7S Tower of London Morden Station on the London Underground 

7W Tower of London Morden Station on the London Underground 

  

There is no entrance cost and we have secured free travel with Transport for London therefore 

there will be no travel costs either. 

 

Your son must arrive at school at 8:30 to register, in full school uniform with a waterproof 

coat if the weather forecast is poor. We will leave school after registration and will be aiming to 

arrive back by 3:00pm approx. Students will need to bring a packed lunch (including a non-

fizzy drink) with them as there will be no opportunity to buy lunch whilst on the trip. If your 

son currently receives Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided for him. Your son 

might want to bring a small amount of pocket money for spending on the day but it will be his 

responsibility to look after it. 

 

Students will be travelling to and from school/venue as detailed above. If you have given prior 

consent (on the schools admission form) your son will be dismissed from the return station, if 

not he will be escorted back to school.  If you would like to check this please contact the school 

office. 

 

As this is a free trip and during school hours students will automatically be on the list to go, if 

however, you, for whatever reason, do not want your son to go please write to me outlining the 

reasons. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns regarding this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr M Sadler 

Deputy Principal 


